
High School Board Report October 21, 2024

1. Conferences are the week of November 4th. We look forward to meeting with our parents about
student progress and helping students and parents with the next steps in their high school careers.

2. Our FFA had a blood drive on October 14th. It is a well needed service for our community.

3. Our Volleyball postseason begins October 22nd hosting Cresco. Cross Country runs their
qualifying meet October 24th. Our winter events are just around the corner!

4. We have many of our juniors are doing the PSAT with Mrs. O’Donnell. This is our largest class
that has signed up for this test in the last few years.

5. We are in discussions with NICC about bringing the EMT program to our students this winter.
There will be an informational meeting in November to make sure all interested students have the
prerequisites met.

6. Homecoming went well with our school and the community. It was great to see all of our students
having a great time!



7. Our FCCLA students participated in a Fall Leadership Rally at the Kirkwood Hotel.



8. Our FFA tried a new competition this fall called Soil Evaluation. They did well and we had a team
qualify for state as well as an individual.


